
VILLAGE OF FAIRPORT 
          Bryan L. White      31 SOUTH MAIN STREET 
VILLAGE MANAGER  FAIRPORT, NEW YORK 14450 

 
September 5, 2014 

 
 
Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Empire State Plaza 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 

Re: Village of Fairport - Electric Rates Case 14-E-0267 
 

 On July 9, 2014, the Village of Fairport (the Village) made a tariff filing for 
approval to increase its electric rates with the Public Service Commission. The tariff 
changes were proposed to become effective on October 6, 2014.   
 
 At the request of the Staff of the Department of Public Service, the Village has 
agreed to postpone the effective date of the filing to November 1, 2014.  Accordingly, the 
Village hereby submits Supplement No. 1 to P.S.C. No. 1 – Electricity.  This Supplement 
is issued on 30 days’ notice and has an effective date of October 5, 2014.  The Village 
requests waiver of the requirements of newspaper publication of the proposed change of 
the effective date contained in the Supplement.  
 
       Sincerely,  
 
 
       Bryan L. White 
       Village Manager 
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